
 

 

 

No cost extension of the Preparatory Grant for the Central African 

Republic  

  

Adopted at EB 11 in Brussels on 30 November 2018 

EB.2018.24 

 

Considering that the finalization of the national investment framework and the subsequent negotiation 

of a letter of intent might take longer than the current end of the program (December 31, 2018),  

the Executive Board  

agrees to the no-cost extension of the preparatory grant for the Central African Republic until 

December 31, 2019.  

 


